M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
		MATT MCINTIRE, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
[bookmark: _GoBack]MR. MATT RIGG, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES

DATE:	DECEMER 1, 2020

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT BETWEEN THOMAS MORE UNIVERSITY AND BOONE COUNTY SCHOOLS


Attached is a memorandum of agreement between Boone County Schools and Thomas More University to continue TMU’s embedded presence for an additional academic year 2020-2021.
I recommend the Board approve this memorandum of understanding as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



